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Date: 22 September, 2023 
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Discontinuation Information <LSP-41RD> 
 

We would like to inform you that the LSP-41RD will be discontinued due to the 
discontinuation of the LED component.  
 
The final date for purchase orders is December 31, 2023. 
 
Currently, there is no direct replacement for this LED component, and we do not 
have plans to develop successor models. 
 
List of discontinued models: 
 
LSP-41RD - standard product 
LSP-41RD-M12 - semi-standard product 
LSP-41RD-FL - semi-standard product 
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